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To Representative Sykora:

I have used as a prototype for this bill the language in current law at s. 101.654 (2)
(a) 1. and 2., stats. (contractor financial responsibility certification).  The rationale for
the large difference between the bond amount and the insurance required was
apparently a policy choice when the legislation was enacted; you may prefer to have
different amounts.

I have drafted this as an exception to the DHFS’ restriction from promulgating rules
that exceed the federal E.P.A. requirements.  You may, instead, wish to have the bill
drafted as a requirement that DHFS promulgate rules that require bonding or
insurance for certified persons.
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